
 
 

  

TRUCKEE MEADOWS WATER AUTHORITY 
STANDING ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

  
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 

The regularly scheduled  
September 1, 2020 meeting of the  

Truckee Meadows Standing Advisory 
Committee have been cancelled. 

 

The next meeting of the Truckee Meadows Water Authority Standing 
Advisory Committee is scheduled for Tuesday, October 6, 2020 and will 
be held virtually due to concerns regarding COVID-19.  

 

If you have any questions, please call 834-8002.  

 

Thank you. 
 


